
           
 

Announcing 
2012 GPF-GPC Boat Club Rendezvous 

 
The GPF and GPC Boat clubs are planning a joint overnight boating rendezvous.  Both 

sailboats and powerboats are welcome.  We will get overnight slips at Metro Beach 
Marina for an evening of fun and celebration of the water. 

Bring your family for a barbecue and some adult beverages. 
 

When: Saturday, July 21, 2012  
Where: Metro Beach Marina 

Payment: $20 – due by Friday, May 18, 2012 
 

To register: Send an e-mail to Scott Bade at sbade@comcast.net 
Send the names and ages of those attending and  

the size of your boat (length, width, draft).   
I’ll send you an address where you can mail your check.   

If you can register by Friday May 18, 2012 we will make your reservation  
for you and try to get the boats together.  Details will follow via e-mail. 
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